
 

 

 

11 January 2024 

Excellency,  

 

We have the honour to address you in our capacity as Co-Chairs of the 

Intergovernmental Negotiations on the question of equitable representation on and increase 

in the membership of the Security Council and other related matters to the Security Council 

(IGN) during the 78th session of the General Assembly.  

 

Kindly find attached a copy of a letter dated 10 January 2024 received by the Co-Chairs 

from the Permanent Mission of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines on behalf of the L.69-Group, 

requesting the postponement of the L.69 model presentation. Upon the request of the L.69, 

the L.69 model will be presented during the IGN meeting scheduled for 15 and 16 February 

2024. During the IGN meeting on the 22 and 23 January the models submitted by Mexico 

and Lichtenstein will be presented and discussed.  
 

 

Please accept, Excellencies, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations, New York 
 
 
 

Tareq Albanai 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of the  
State of Kuwait to the United Nations 

Alexander Marschik 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of the  
Republic of Austria to the United Nations 
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